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September Newsletter 
Welcome Back 

It has been lovely to have all our children back  in school 

again. We are all extremely impressed with how well 

they have settled back into school routines and their new      

classes.  

Our New Reception Class 

The children have really settled into St Thomas’ School 

well. They told us that they couldn’t wait to start school. 

We have seen lots of happy smiling faces in the morn-

ings as they arrive. The children are loving all the new, 

exciting challenges and activities we provide. Their new 

friendships are already starting to develop. Well done to 

all the children and parents for such a brilliant start. 

We were all disappointed not to be able to hold our usual 

coffee afternoon and cake sale to support MacMillan. We 

did however manage to raise almost £200 through holding 

the non-uniform day. Thanks everyone for your support. 

Year 3 Stone Age Day 

The children in Year 3 had a brilliant day in school           

exploring life in the Stone Age. The children were hunter 

gatherers, using the bows and arrows to capture their prey. 

They made fruit stew over the fire and also made clay pots.  



  

Covid Safety 

As you know we take the safety and well-being of our staff, pupils and parents very seriously. This is why we are now asking 

all adults dropping children off in the mornings and collecting at home time to wear a face covering please.  

We are asking parents to only arrive at school at the designated start time for their child. Numbers on the playgrounds need 

to be as low as possible. 

Please don’t send children into school if they are displaying any Covid symptoms, or if any household member is displaying 

symptoms. Once a negative test result has been obtained your child needs to return to school. We are asking to see negative 

test results. 

Any children  who come into contact with a person testing positive must self-isolate for 14 days. 

If your child tests positive please inform school  immediately. 

Please keep school fully updated for all matters. 

Thank you for your support. 


